
Bobbie Noonan Child Care 
PreK Newsletter 

 
Week #10 

Date:   Oct. 22 - 26  
Theme:  Fire Safety 
Introductions: 7 & 8, Heart & Star 

Bits:   Flowers, Dinosaurs 
Manners:  Review 
Vocabulary:  Review  

  
Language:  In Language class we will have fun talking about the important job of 

firefighters and their responsibilities.  We will continue to review 911.  We will have fun 
with finger plays, such as, “Stop, Look and Listen”.  We will continue to review our letter 
and phonic sounds.  The children will also continue to review our reading story.  We will 

end the week with music fun.  
 

Concept:  Numbers 7 & 8 will be added to the number shelf activities.  Heart and star will 
be added to the shape sorting activity.  We will begin rote counting to 25.  For Science, we 
will plant grass seed and then take care of it and wait for it to grow.  There will be more 

fun with estimating and counting and exploring the Halloween sensory table too.  
 
Craft & Writing:  This week in Craft & Writing we will learn about fire safety and make a 

fire truck craft.  We will also learn to write the numbers 7 & 8.  We will end the week with 
a Halloween pumpkin craft. 

 
Motor:  Since it’s picture day this week (M, T or W), we will be having our Motor class 
indoors to keep the kids looking fresh and daper.  Some of the activities we will be playing 

indoors consist of, hot potato, our follow directions game and we will practice our left from 
our right.  We will also do a ball and wand activity as well.  At the end of the week, we will 
do a hula hoop path and play a toss and catch game as a group.   

 
REMINDER:  As an effort to keep our room as germ free as possible, PLEASE be sure to 

wash your child’s hands when coming into school.  Please remember to send your child to 
school in closed toe shoes to help prevent accidents on the playground.  Thank you! 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

22-26  Fire Safety Week 
 
22-24  Fall Photos 

25  Fire Truck Visits 
31  Halloween Parties 
 

 
Have a great week! 

 
Mrs. Karen, Miss Lesly, Mrs. Jane, Mrs. Michele 
 

 
You can find the newsletter on our 

website: bobbienoonans.com 


